
From: Richard Hazlett
To: Buto, Arthur J
Cc: kuabay@hawaiiantel.net
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Kapoho Crater proposal
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 12:57:59 PM

Dear Arthur,

I had planned to attend this afternoon's Zoom meeting with the Board, but am flat on my back
with a headcold and need to beg off. I've let Bobby Camara know too. Would you folks please
put off considering this proposal until the next meeting?

In the meantime, there are some new developments regarding "Kapoho Crater" that I'll write
up and share with your office. (There has been mixed community response to the proposal,
perhaps significant, that should be taken into consideration).

--Rick Hazlett












